Higher Education and Research Reform Bill 2014 Submission 8



18 February 2015

Senator Bridget McKenzie
Chair, Education and Employment Legislation Committee
Committee Secretariat
Senate Education and Employment Committees
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Eec.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Senator McKenzie

Higher Education and Research Reform Bill 2014

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission to the Senate Education and Employment Legislation Committee inquiry into the Higher Education and Research Reform Bill 2014.

I believe that the views of The Australian National University are already well known by members of the Senate, and I would like to refer Senators to the submissions provided by the Group of Eight and Universities Australia on this important matter.

Yours sincerely

Professor lan Young AO
Vice-Changellor and President